
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 29 AUGUST 2006


EX.192/06
SURE START PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Sustainable Communities

Subject Matter

To consider a Minute reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 20 July 2006 regarding the Sure Start Partnership Agreement.  The Overview and Scrutiny Committee had resolved –

"(1)  The Committee recommends that the draft Sure Start Partnership Agreement is progressed.

(2)  The Committee would welcome an update at a future meeting on the progression with the changing situation and developments in relation to Sure Start."

The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee was present at the meeting and said that the Overview and Scrutiny Committee was supportive of the legal agreement and the very positive effect Sure Start was having in the community and that the Committee would continue to oversee progress with Sure Start in the future.

Councillor Prest, Sustainable Communities Portfolio Holder, agreed that Sure Start was proving to be a very successful initiative and she congratulated staff for achieving a national award for Carlisle.  She would ensure that the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee was kept informed of future developments.

Summary of Options Rejected

None

DECISION

That the observations of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee be received and that Committee continue to monitor progress with the Sure Start initiative.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







